Guardian Angels’ N.S.   Newsletter



April 30th  2014
Car Park
There has been much favourable feedback on the changes to car park.  Please make sure you do not block the through way by double parking, particularly, near the school gates.
Hurling

Our hurlers had a great win over St. Damian’s N.S.  Walkinstown yesterday.  The match was played in Perrystown.  Well done to all.
First Holy Communion

The children are busy preparing for First Communion.  The ceremony will take place on Saturday May 10th at 11.00.  A letter with further details will follow shortly.
Anti Bullying Policy

Our new anti bullying policy has been published and is on the school website.  The policy was approved by the staff, PTA and the Board of Management.  It complies fully with the guidelines issued by the Department of Education and Skills.  Please take time to read it.  Bullying of any kind is not tolerated in GANS.
Wedding Anniversary Mass – 11th May 2014.

The 12.00 noon Mass on Sunday 11th May will include a celebration of the significant wedding anniversaries of married couples in the parish this year.  Couples who will celebrate their 1st wedding anniversary or those whose anniversaries in 2014 are divisible by 5, i.e. those celebrating their 5th, 10th, 115th etc. wedding anniversaries. All are welcome not only those couples married in Guardian Angels’ Parish Church. During the Mass a renewal of marriage vows will be included. The Gospel Choir will sing at the Mass. If you would like to participate in the celebrations you might like to text your name to Anne Ellis 086 8072726.

Local and European Elections
We will be closed on Friday May 23rd as the school is being used for the elections.
Delphi Trip

The last day for payment of the balance of the trip is this Friday 2nd.  Thanks to all who have paid already and for using the Easy Payments System.
Reminder

The school is closed on Monday next, May 5th only.
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